
 January 8, 2009 
 
 

 
To The Honorable 

The Committee on Finance 
  and Personnel 
Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Committee Members: 
 
 Re:  Common Council File 021162 

 
In order to implement the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Milwaukee and 

the Local 75, Journeymen Plumbers and Gasfitters Union, AFL-CIO, we are requesting your 
approval of the attached amendments to the Salary Ordinance.  
 

The costs associated with the amendments were included in the fiscal note attached to the 
resolution approving the labor agreement.  

 
In view of the foregoing, we recommend adoption of the attached amendments to the Salary 
Ordinance. 

 
  Sincerely, 

 
 
 

  DAVID KWIATKOWSKI 
  City Labor Negotiator 

 
Attachment 
 

c: Pat Bock 
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